
 

 

 

15th May 2024 
 
  

Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Duke of Edinburgh’s Award: Silver Walking Assessed – Tuesday 4th June – Thursday 6th June  

Trip/Award Leader: Ms Watson Jones and Mrs Wright 

  

Firstly, we just wanted to say how proud we were of the Silver groups on their Practice Expedition ʹ so many of the 
Rich Adventure Leaders were so impressed with our students too.  Well done Silvers! 

 

Secondly, I am writing to inform yo



DROP OFF LOCATION 

Waterhouses Car Park, Waterhouses, Stoke-on-Trent ST10 3JS  

(Google Maps link: https://maps.app.goo.gl/xUzJ8k436QCcrwEHA ) 

Students need to arrive at 8:45am. 

Students will be met here by Mrs Wright and Rich Adventure.  

https://maps.app.goo.gl/xUzJ8k436QCcrwEHA
https://maps.app.goo.gl/Q1q9bzRGLtrHPzHBA


If you have any queries or questions regarding the DofE Award, please do not hesitate to contact us by email, or 
you can explore the Award on the official Duke of Edinburgh's Award website http://www.dofe.org.  During the 
time we are away, I will have the school mobile (07974867546); please only use this in an emergency.    
  

Yours faithfully  
 
  

Ms K Watson Jones  
Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Manager  

   Email: DofEStaff@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk Twitter: http://twitter.com/QEGS_DofE  
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